
Oktoberfest 2016 

 . . . another MPOTAC success! 

Thanks again to all who participated in yesterday’s annual show at St. Matthias Church 

in Redwood City.  At last count, there were 23 vehicles, including two classic 

motorcycles.  You inspired some of St. Matthias’ parishioners to show their own 

vehicles, adding to the fun.  Also, thanks for inviting fellow car buddies to join us.  It’s 

these events that often turn our friends into MPOTAC members; keep up the good work. 

BIG MISTAKE – I forgot to bring a supply of Club application forms!  Several of you 

asked for a copy to help you sign up prospective members and I had none. A couple of 

guests approached me about membership too and all I could do was take their name 

and phone or email.  I’m sending applications to those folks today and have included a 

digital copy for you with this bulletin. Please use these to make copies and carry them in 

your car . . . don’t follow in my footsteps! 

Webmaster Ted Panofsky will place photos taken 

yesterday in the “Gallery” section of MPOTAC 

website [ www.mpotac.org ] as soon as we send 

them to him.  Please send yours to Ted at 

rotus8@sonic.net. 

Thanks again for coming out to this annual event . . . 

yes, church staff member Liz Hobart asked “can 

you guys come back next year?”    I’ll be there; 

you? 
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